
Dear Representative, 
 
I am a concerned Oregon parent. I ask you to vote no on House Bill 3063 that would eliminate all non-
medical exemptions to vaccination. It is important to my family that we be able to decline or delay 
vaccinations and that my children still be able to attend school. Several members of my family have had 
severe reactions to vaccinations as well as other pharmaceuticals. I have concerns about the number 
and frequency of the current vaccine schedule as well as the growing list of future vaccines. My families 
health decisions should be made between me and our doctor without the added burden of or fear that 
my child will not be able to get a quality education. My family is too important to allow legislator make 
decisions about the health and well being of my family. Holding a child's right to education hostage is 
wrong.  I ask that you vote no on House Bill 3063. 
 
Amanda Bedford 
2821 Jump Off Joe Creek Rd 
Grants Pass Oregon    
 
 


